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August 26, 2020 

 

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS 
 

 

Hello, we are happy to report that we remain COVID-19 free!  The results from the staff 

surveillance testing completed last week continue to be received with no positive results to 

report!  We will be completing staff surveillance testing again next week. 

 

Now that the weather is getting cooler, especially in the mornings, staff have been reminded to 

ensure that residents being brought down for garden visits are dressed appropriately.  If you have 

taken your loved ones fall/winter clothing home over the summer, please bring in something 

suitable for the cooler days if they will be spending any time outside. 

 

We have observed an increase in congestion at our front entrance screening station during the 

3pm shift change.  Please keep in mind that indoor visitors should not be entering or exiting 

the building between 2:30pm and 3:15pm.  Staff are our priority for screening in and out at 

that time.  Thank you for your anticipated cooperation. 

 

 

Be well and stay safe, 

 

The Leadership Team 


